Draft Recommendation H.501 – “Protocol for mobility management and intra/inter-domain communication in multimedia systems”
Summary

This contribution provides text for proposed new Recommendation H.501. H.501 is the protocol core of the existing Annex G/H.225.0, extracted into a separate recommendation. The purpose of this separation is the re-use of the protocol for mobility management, and possibly also in other contexts. Full backwards compatibility with Annex G / H.225.0 is maintained.

